
Dear , thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act. 

Our records have been searched and our response is shown below. 
 

1. Does your organisation have a Facebook Page(s)? If yes, what is/are the url(s) 
and when were they set up? 

 
https://www.facebook.com/Humberside-Police-and-Crime-Commissioner-
647360988804769/  
Set up in 2012. 
 

2. Does your organisation advertise or spend any money on Facebook? If yes, 
please can you outline what expenditure has occurred and break down 
expenditure per calendar year (January to December) since 2004? 

 
No spend in any year. 
 

3. Does your organisation have a Twitter Account? If yes, what is/are the url(s) and 
when were they set up? 

 
https://twitter.com/HumbersidePCC  
Set up in 2012. 
 

4. Does your organisation advertise or spend any money on Twitter? If yes, please 
can you outline what expenditure has occurred and break down expenditure per 
calendar year (January to December) since 2006? 

 
No spend in any year. 
 

5. Does your organisation use Google G-Suite services (Google services) or does 
your organisation rely on google for any services (such as email hosting)? If yes, 
what are the services, when were they agreed and how much did they cost? 

 
No. 
 

6. Does your organisation advertise or spend any money on Google? If yes, please 
can you outline what expenditure has occurred and break down expenditure per 
calendar year (January to December) since the payments first began? 

 
No. 
 

7. Is there an official policy for the use of organisational Facebook or Twitter 
Accounts (ie how to post, what to use it for and when to delete or preserve 
records)? If there is a policy (or policies) please may I be provided with them?  

 
Social media policy attached. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/Humberside-Police-and-Crime-Commissioner-647360988804769/
https://www.facebook.com/Humberside-Police-and-Crime-Commissioner-647360988804769/
https://twitter.com/HumbersidePCC


I hope you find this information useful.  If you think that we have not supplied information in 
accordance with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of access then you have the right to 
ask for an internal review.  Any request for an internal review should be made within 30 days and 
addressed to: 
 
Rachel Cook 
Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
The Lawns 
Harland Way 
Cottingham 
HU16 5SN 
 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Louise Cook 
Governance and Administration Manager 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
 
Telephone: 01482 220731 
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